S

BULLETIN NO. 23-24-002 DATE: 31 Jan 24

TO: ALL ISR Affiliates

SUBJECT: ISR BRINGS BACK THE DRIVER OF THE YEAR AWARD!

ISR BRINGS BACK THE DRIVER OF THE YEAR AWARD!

Eagle River, Wisconsin 1-25-2024

ISR President, Todd Achterberg recently announced bringing back the ISR Driver of the year award that was used to recognize worthy drivers across the snowmobile racing spectrum in the past.

Last year as a pilot program ISR selected noted Drag Racing star, Mike Rempel, and accompanied Mike to the USAC sponsored awards banquet for all USAC divisions. The weekend consisted of visits to race shops and fabricators, special recognition, and awards at the USAC formal banquet on Friday evening. The onstage presentation was befitting of all the Champions that received recognition that evening.

Todd is informing affiliates and racers alike that this coming year, the award will be given to a deserving Champion from the Ovals, Enduro and Water-cross affiliates. In following years, a winner will be selected from Snow-Cross and Cross-Country and Hillclimb circuit affiliates.

Involved affiliates in the Oval, Enduro and Water-cross will be asked to submit their picks for this special award to ISR at the Spring rules session. ISR will then review the nominee's and make the final selection of the well-deserved award winner.

ISR will provide more details later to all involved affiliates.

For more information:

Contact ISR at 262-335-2401 or Email todd@isrracing.org

International Snowmobile Racing, Inc.